3 November 2016
Dear Parents & Guardians,

On Friday, Nov. 18th, we will be showing a Walt Disney movie, Squanto: A Warrior's Tale. The movie is rated PG.  With that in mind, we are asking parents to please sign the form below stating whether or not your child has permission to watch this movie. The movie is aligned with the TEKS, Texas Essential Knowledge and Skills, which mandates the curriculum we teach.  

The movie elaborates upon the life of Squanto, an Indian captive, who spoke English and helped the Pilgrims during the long, frigid winters in Plymouth Colony.  

Also, please join us Thursday, Nov.17th, for your child's Colonial Fair presentation.  We will be in the B-gym in the 4th grade hall.   Please add the following to your schedule:

HICKS/KELLEY/STACKHOUSE
9:30-10:15


HORTON/BAMMEL/KRYSZAK
10:30-11:15
Thank you and hope you all have a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday.

Sincerely,

The Fifth Grade Teachers

-------------------------------------------- Cut along dotted line ------------------------------------------

SUBJECT:  SQUANTO MOVIE
CHILD'S NAME ____________________________________




_____ YES, my child has permission to view Squanto.




_____ NO, I prefer my child NOT view Squanto. 

PARENT SIGNATURE _____________________________________________________
